
 

 

Disabilities Advisory Commission Minutes  
November 11, 2103 

 
Present:  Vern Richardson, John Suess, John Teumer, Zach Wood, Diane Hinrichs, Chris Kanowitz, Chauncey 
Taylor, B.J. Michels, and Bettie Greenberg  
 
Absent:  Leona Watson, Larry Abston, and Dave McDanal, 
 
Meeting Called to Order:  6:00 p.m. 
 
Minutes:  John S. moved to approve the minutes; Vern seconded the motion. Motion approved. 
 
LIAISON REPORTS  
 
Council Report:  Chauncey reported that Council approved funding to assist businesses affected by the flood.  
The Chamber will be running the program.  The City is also assisting Home Supply Ditch Company, which 
supplies water to farmers and Johnstown.   
 
Regarding the Council elections, Chauncey said that Troy Krenning now represents Ward I.  With Daryle not 
winning the Mayoral race, he is retiring.  
 
Staff Liaison: Bettie said that the City’s Boards & Commission Summit is scheduled for February 27, 2014.  
The City is requesting two volunteers from each Board or Commission.  Diane and Chris volunteered to 
attend. 
 
SUBCOMMITTEE REPORTS  
 
Accessibility Report:  John S. said he still needs to talk to Tom Hawkinson about how plans are reviewed.   
 
Bettie reported receiving a complaint about Big Thompson Manor; she will forward to John S. and Larry.  
  
Transportation:  John T. discussed the NFRMPO’s Coordinated Public Transit/Human Services Transportation 
Plan.  A draft copy is on-line. http://www.nfrmpo.org/AboutUs/MobilityCoordination.aspx 
The document is a comprehensive look at transportation. The plan is intended as a guidance document to 
help municipalities with their transportation plans and to help with interconnections between communities. 
 
Bettie asked for people to get her their information on bus stops. 
 
OTHER BUSINESS 
 
December’s Meeting:  Diane moved to cancel DAC’s December meeting; Zach seconded the motion. 
Motion Approved. 
 
Adjournment:  Zach moved to adjourn; John T. seconded the motion. Motion approved.   
Adjourned:  6:40 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Bettie Greenberg, Secretary 
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